New funding scheme supports purchase
of life-saving safety equipment for
fishermen

The new UK-wide funding scheme, which is being delivered by Seafish in co-
operation with the MCA and Trinity House, is open to owners of active UK
registered commercial fishing vessels who have not previously received
support to purchase PLBs from elsewhere. It allows them to claim a
reimbursement of £200 on the cost of each item purchased for their crew —
potentially covering up to 50% of the cost of this life-saving equipment.

The financial backing for the scheme is being provided from the UK
government’s new £1m fund to improve safety in the fishing industry, which
was announced by Maritime Minister Nusrat Ghani at the Department for
Transport in July 2019.

For further details and information on how to apply

Contact the Project Administrator on 01472 252302 or training@seafish.co.uk.)
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